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We had a great email from James Hart last night.

I have had regular contact with James and his brother Paul for a while now

regarding their Grandad Hugh Hart who entered Mars service in 1904.

Hugh was a real character and I will put up some photos later in the day 

and also a brief biography, but I think there's more to come.

Also, nothing to do with the Mars, puting on a brilliant Dundee story about

a runaway Russian bear in the Wellgate (the old Wellgate that is. Remember the one

with the steps at the top and the 50 Bob tailors at the bottom!). 
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